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Date: Thursday, May 20, 2021 1:56:38 PM

Hello Dan and Brendan,

I am attaching a few photos of other homes throughout the neighborhood that I would
like added to my application to be presented in front of the next historic commission
meeting. 

The main concerns I heard from the commissioners during the last meeting was that
installing an arbor would disrupt the sight-line through the front yards, and that there
are not other examples of landscaping elements like the one I am proposing for my
home elsewhere in the neighborhood. 

These images show that there are other homes within the Rosedale Park historic
district which contain landscaping features that extend far beyond the front porch, well
into the front yard. These images also show that a wooden arbor would not be a
wholly unique element as compared to other homes in the neighborhood. 

15311 Glastonbury - This large home has stone pillars placed at the foot of the
footpath, where the footpath meets the sidewalk. The placement of these pillars are
nearly identical in their location to the location of my proposed arbor. 

14803 Greenview - This home has a stone and brick 'arch' positioned far into the
yard, near the sidewalk. 

14865 Glastonbury - This large home has hedges lining both sides of the foot path,
and also lining the sidewalk, creating a natural barrier between the sidewalk and the
yard. 

14820 Artesian - This large home has hedges lining both sides of the foot path. 

15363 Artesian - This large home has a new, raised, stone landscaping feature
extending well beyond the front porch a great deal into the front yard. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about adding these
images to support my case to erect a small, wooden arbor at my home on 14838
Rosemont Ave. 

Best Regards, 
Trajan Centers
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